
The November regular meeting of the Edgerton Public School Board of Education was called to order by Chairman Anker 
at 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, November 18, 2020.  Board members present included Anker, Gunnink, Westenberg, Arp, 
and Vande Griend. Also in attendance were Keith Buckridge Superintendent, Brian Gilbertson Principal, and Dawn 
Sandbulte Business Manager, Ruth Fennema from the Edgerton Enterprise, Marilyn Delaney, Kayla Kallevig, Brandon 
Gunnink, and Nathan Thompson.  
  
Motion made by Gunnink and seconded by Vande Griend to approve the agenda of the November 2020 regular Board of 
Education meeting as presented.  Motion carried 5-0.  
 
A time for public forum was offered, no one came forward to speak. 
  
Motion made by Anker and seconded by Arp to approve the minutes from the October regular and November special 
board meeting. Motion carried 6-0.  
  
Motion made by Westenberg and seconded by Gunnink to approve the cash flow report as presented.  Motion carried 5-
0.  
  
Motion made by Anker and seconded by Westenberg to approve the accounts and claims against the district for 
November 2020.  Payment was authorized for the total of $140,792.38.  Motion carried 5-0.  
 
 
Administrator is Report:  

1. The FFA Corn drive was held and raised $2100. 
2. Discussion was held regarding constructing a greenhouse utilizing various grants and community donations. 
3. Motion by Westenberg, seconded by Arp to approve the Policy Updates as presented.  Motion carried 5-0. 
4. An update of the Science Room Remodel was given. 
5. Motion by Anker seconded by Arp to approve a change to the Business Manager position. Motion carried 5-0.  
6. Recent updates to the COVID 19 response were given as Governor Walz addressed the state implementing a 

pause on youth sports. 
7. The School Board Conference will be held virtually this year. More information to come. 

  
Motion made by Gunnink and seconded by Westenberg to adjourn.  Motion carried 5-0.  


